
 

 

Our new book focus is ‘The Gruffalo’s Child’. 

We have worked on a collaborative adaptation 

and written this up remembering our beginning, 

middle and endings. Mrs. MarCormack loved our 

writing stamina… Some of us even had to 

overcome our first ‘writer’s block’! 

 
We know the Gruffalo’s child needs a close 

friend to keep her company as she explores the 

woods alone, so we made some of our own… 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Reminders to Families 
Phonics and Handwriting: This term we have a focus on 

both so please keep an eye on home learning books for 

activities 
 

Please bring in:  

- A photograph or drawing of a pet or a house animal 

- Cylinders e.g. kitchen rolls, bottle lids, chunky buttons, 

etc. 
Many thanks, 

Mrs MacCormack 
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13th January 2016 

 

 

 

Thank you for your toy donations, we appreciate 

it is hard to part with our prized posessions but 

it is lovely to give another child the chance to 

enjoy them! 
 
 

Our Learning Journey 
 

 

This week we’ve spent some time recapping time 

– keep asking us at home; it helps support our 

learning. We’ve moved on to looking at 

pictograms and block charts. Some of us had 

great fun measuring Mrs. MacCormacks 

favourite toys…  

 
We’ve had a focus on handwriting this week: 

Some of us have picked up a few bad habits so 

we are practicing our ground, grass and sky 

lettering to get back on top of things. We’ve also 

worked hard on our finger spaces! 

 
We’ve had a bit of global news and weather 

reporting  this week, next week we will hone in 

on Cedar News UK… 

 

Star learner this week is… 
 

Kieran! 

Your enthusiasm for learning handwriting is 

infectious and you have approached all your 

learning with a smile this week, it’s great to 

see you enjoy yourself. 

Well done Kieran! 


